
From: Cameron, Mary M. [mailto:cameronm@blr.arkansas.gov]  

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2013 2:20 PM 
To: Szenher, Doug 

Subject: RE: Regulation No. 2 Public Hearing 

 
Doug, 
My only question on the proposed change by Tyson’s to Regulation No. 2  is whether the federal 
regulations allow for the water quality standards as stated in the proposed rule (i.e. 121 mg/l for 
sulfates)? 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Cameron 
(501)537-9132 

 


